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Wanborough Primary School                                                                                       
The Beanlands                                                                                           
Wanborough                                                                                 
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SN4 0EJ 

 

14th January 2020 

 

Dear Parent, 

I am pleased to confirm your child has been offered a place at International Cookery Club on a 

Monday from 3 – 4.15pm.  The club will commence on Monday 20th January and run for a 

total of seven sessions, with the last session taking place on 16th March. There will be no 

session on 24th February. 

 

The cost to attend is £3.50 a week which includes all ingredients. A total of £24.50 will be 

payable via Parent Pay. Please ensure your child brings an apron, a labelled container and 

something to tie their hair back if required. 

 

Your child should be collected from the kitchen exit on the school playground at 4.15pm. 

Please notify the office in writing if your child is allowed to walk home or to your car on The 

Beanlands. 

Please complete and return the slip below accepting your child’s place, by Thursday 16th 

January.   

 

Many thanks, 

 

Pam Hook 

 

International Cookery Club – Terms 3 &4 

 

Name: ………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

My child will/will not attend Cookery Club. 

 

I will make necessary payment via Parent Pay. 

 

Please state any dietary requirements/food allergies / intolerances: 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………….. Date: ………………………………………….. 
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